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June 16, 2016 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

EXPANDED BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS  

TO BECOME EFFECTIVE JULY 11, 2016 
 

 

We are writing to inform our justice partners and court users that beginning Monday, July 

11, 2016, the San Diego Superior Court will be expanding the public business hours in 

our clerks’ offices to Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

 

We are able to take this action based on what we know about the proposed state budget 

for FY 16-17.  Also, the Governor/Legislature has approved additional funds for the 

judicial branch over the past three years, with an expectation that trial courts will begin 

restoring some of the reductions made during the recession.  We first reduced our public 

service hours in September 2012 at the height of the funding reductions imposed on the 

trial courts. 

 

 

 

 

 

     JEFFREY B. BARTON 

     Presiding Judge 

 

     MICHAEL M. RODDY 

     Executive Officer 

 

 

 

 


